
 

 

 

 

GCCF awarded $82,852 during its Spring 2025 grant cycle. 

We thank all applicants for their time in applying. 

 

• Office of Human Services received $9,000 to help with the nearly 300% increase in households 

served by the food pantry that they have experienced in the last year. 

• Ashley Community Schools received $237.27 for the Ashley Community Days project; 

• Alma Police Department/City of Alma received $12,000 to enhance and streamline 

communication and collaboration between law enforcement agencies within Gratiot County; 

• City of Ithaca received $5,373 for radar feedback signs to alert motorists of their current speed to 

help slow down traffic for children walking across Pine River Street to and from school; 

• Mid-Michigan District Health Department received $5,000 to provide Gratiot County youth and 

families with access to health and safety services for the back-to-school season;  

• Gratiot Integrated Health Network received $2,500 to provide the Gratiot County community 

with training in suicide first aid through the Community Applied Suicide Intervention and Skills 

Training (ASIST) program; 

• Alma Little League received $7,500 to restore, fix, and update Euclid Baseball Fields and 

Washington Softball Field; 

• Gratiot County Sheriff's Office received $6,000 to provide the youth of Gratiot County with an 

understanding of police work through the 2025 Youth Police Academy; 

• St. Louis Public Schools received $5,000 to help fund Festival of Steel 2025: 25 years of Steelpan 

in Gratiot County to assist in providing world-class music instruction and performance 

opportunities to students and residents of Gratiot County;  

• Women’s Resource Center of MidMichigan received $16,200 to renovate the building and 

grounds of the Career, Prom, and Homecoming Closets;  

• Breckenridge-Wheeler Township Volunteer Fire-Rescue Department received $7,117 to assist 

with the building of a new Fire Hall Facility; and  

• St. Louis Area Fire Department received $6,925 to assist in developing a health and fitness 

program within the St. Louis Area Fire Department to improve the safety of the firefighters and 

community. 
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